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To whom it may concern,

I would like to express my concerns and register my opposition to the bill being introduced by Greens Senator Sarah
Hanson-Young to legally recognise same-sex marriages performed overseas.

Why should a small minority of homosexuals force their views on others in the name of modernism and free
thinking?

It is obvious that only a heterosexual world can ensure the future of society. | feel that standing for what is a right
and proven view of marriage in the heterosexual model should oppose same sex marriages or any attempt to
circumvent the current laws by introducing the acceptance of same sex marriages recognised overseas.

| do not think that | should be labelled as “homophobic” by a militant gay community in expressing my views freely in
our democratic society.

To change the laws of our country to accommodate people who have received same sex marriages overseas will only
result in the destabilisation of our marriage laws, if the bill is accepted.

| see the proposed change is another attempt to weaken our accepted view of marriage. If accepted, the bill will be
followed by other bills stating that those seeking same sex marriages to be recognised in Australia are discriminated
against because of the two standards in regards to same sex marriages for overseas migrants. People could go
overseas, get married and expect their marriages to be recognised in Australia.

Enough of the bullying by the same sex lobby: please oppose the bill for recognition of same sex marriages from
overseas.

Yours sincerely,

Francois Corneloup (CEQ)
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